
English 
This term we will be continuing our English on WW2. We 
will be continuing to read “Letters from the Lighthouse” 
by Emma Carroll. The children will be using inspiration 
and ideas from these texts to write persuasive letters, 
discussion texts as well as continuing to develop our 
skills through different forms of narrative. We will revisit 
the grammar from year 5 and continue to apply our 
learning of active and passive voice and semi-colons and 
colons. 

Maths 
In Maths this term we will be developing skills learnt in 
year 5 including: 

• Fractions – comparing, ordering, fractions of 
number 

• Fractions – adding and subtracting fractions and 
problems involving fractions. Multiplying and 
dividing fractions 

• Converting measure including looking at imperial 
measures 

Geography 
This term we will be looking at the UK. We will look at 
the answers to some of these questions: 

• What are the similarities and differences 
between the different countries of the UK? 

• How have people affected the UK’s landscape? 

• What industries do the people in the UK work in? 

 

Computing 
We will learn about 3-D modelling this term. This unit 
will look at how to resize, duplicate and manipulate 
objects within a 3-D environment and look at creating 3-
D objects by laying basic shapes.  

 

DT 
This term we will be looking at linking our DT with our 
science. We will be using our knowledge about electricity 
and circuits to make a steady hand game. 
 

 

RE 
This term we will be looking rites of passage in the 
Christian faith including marriage. Towards the end of 
the term, we will look at the Christmas story. 

 
Music 

This term we will be looking a singing including singing in 
harmony, singing with echoes, and singing with an 
audience in mind.  

Science 
We will be revisiting learning about electricity from Y4 
and building on that knowledge. We will be learning 
about components and what symbols are used in circuit 
diagrams. We will look at how circuit diagrams are drawn 
and think about how components can be affected by 
changes in the circuit.  

 
PSHE 

We will be continuing to look at in-app purchases and 
how finances and budgeting works with a focus on how 
to save money by making choices about what to buy.  

Home Learning 
Reading, reading and more reading. Reading at home is 

essential to your child’s reading development and 

fluency. It does not have to be the whole book – in year 

6 the children are expected to read a minimum of 10 

pages every day which will need recording in their 

reading records. 

 

TTRS can also be accessed to help secure their times 

table and division knowledge. 

 

Additional homework may be given to individuals or 

whole class depending on areas that need to be revisited 

or reinforced. The children will have the tasks carefully 

explained when necessary.  

PE 
With JB Sports this term we will be developing our 
football skills, thinking about the skills we need to 
develop as well as learning about different tactics and 
strategies to play the game successfully. We will also be 
taking part in OAA, looking at participating in a team, 
looking at different roles and how to adapt to different 
situations. 

 
MfL - Spanish 

In Spanish this term we will be learning to say birthday 
related phrases, as well as learning the language around 
days, dates, and celebrations.  

 
 

 


